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To: The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Kil' €, Executive Secretary

From: Paul §. Graziano, Commissioner

Date: May 10, 2013

Re: City Council Bill 12-0165 — Baltimore City Landmark List — Florence Crittenton Home

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed City Council Bill
12-0165, which was introduced for the purpose of designating the Florence Crittenton Home, 3110
Crittenton Place, as a historical landmark.

This bill, if enacted, would add the property known as 3110 Crittenton Place—the Florence Crittenton
Home—to the Baltimore City Landmark List. The subject property is located in the Hampden
neighborhood, and the site is presently vacant.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City

Council Bill 12-0165.
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